
Welcome to Pembroke
If you are arriving for Fiddle Week PRIOR to “FIDDLE WEEK”
please read the following:

1. You are registering TODAY with the City of Pembroke to
 camp in “Riverside Park Campground”.

2. DO NOT park your trailer anywhere but in the “Overflow”
 section or the main campground.  Trailers/RV’s are NOT
 allowed in or around the soccer fields or ball fields prior to
 Monday, August 25, 2014.

3. You are not allowed to drop off your trailer and leave to
 come back later in the week.  YOU MUST BE PRESENT
 MONDAY MORNING to move your trailer/RV or it may be
 moved by the Fiddle Park Committee at your own risk.

4. “FIDDLE WEEK” starts Monday, August 25, 2014 at 8 a.m.

5. Starting at 8:00 a.m. Monday, your registration with the City
 of Pembroke ends and YOU MUST

REGISTER FOR FIDDLE WEEK,  at the
 Registration Trailer BEFORE you are
 allowed to move to your site within
 the Park.


